
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 16, 2020 

 

Electronic Mail Only 

 

Tom Huetter, P.G. 

Harbor Environmental and Safety 

5800 Evergreen Drive 

Little Rock, AR 72205 

thuetter@harborenv.com  

 

RE:  NABORS Landfill, Three Brothers, AR 

 Road Repairs 

 AFIN 03-00051, Permit No. 0249-S1-R2 

 

Dear Mr. Huetter, 

 

The Division of Environmental Quality Office of Land Resources (DEQ) Assessment and 

Remediation program has reviewed the Quote for Road Repairs received via email on September 28, 

2020. The quote provided is not sufficient. DEQ respectfully requests Harbor to  obtain two 

additional quotes for road repairs. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Rebecca White at 501-682-0837 or email at 

rebecca.white@adeq.state.ar.us. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Jarrod Zweifel, P.G. 

Associate Director, Office of Land Resources 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 

 

 

Enclos: Quote for Road Repairs (September 28, 2020) 
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